Contact via DACC website Contact Us page

Tina Hook <mthook76@gmail.com>

Wed 14/07/2021 10:27

To: dornochareacommunitycouncil@hotmail.co.uk <dornochareacommunitycouncil@hotmail.co.uk>

Dear DACC:

We are Mike and Tina Hook and we have been working with the DDCF (Dornoch & District Community Fellowship) and the Free Church for kids events here in Dornoch.

We would like to do a free event in Dornoch for families. Specifically a Kite Fest. We would encourage families to stay in their own group and distance from those around them; from Monday that's a 1 meter distance.

We would like to do this event at the airfield, hence the contact with you. Do you see any problems with using this public land for this event? We are probably setting a date at the beginning of August depending on your response.

Please feel free to contact us at the above email address with any questions or if you need further information. Thank you in advance for your time and attention.

Blessings,

Mike and Tina Hook

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com